Coláiste Éamonn Rís Loch Garman

Principal: Mr. M. McMahon M.A., H.D.E. Deputy Principal: Mr. J. Hegarty B.A., H.D.E. Deputy Principal: Mr. J. Nolan M.A., H.D.E.



Christian Brothers Secondary School Wexford

Phone: Office

053 9141391

Wexford CBS
Junior Cycle Exams – End-of-Year Arrangements
14th May 2025

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As we approach the end of the school year, I would like to bring a number of important matters to your attention regarding Third-Year students and the Junior Cycle Examinations.

1. End of Classes and Supervised Study

Classes for Third-Year students will conclude at **3:45pm on Monday**, **26th May**. Supervised study will be available for all Third-Year students on the following dates:

• Tuesday, 27th May: 8:50am - 3:45pm

Wednesday, 28th May: 8:50am – 3:45pm

• Thursday, 29th May: 8:50am - 2:45pm

• Friday, 30th May: 8:50am - 12:00pm

Students may book a place by contacting Mr. Howlin via Microsoft Teams or in person by Monday, 26th May. Alternatively, you may email him directly at dhowlin@wexfordcbs.ie.

2. Junior Cycle Examinations

The Junior Cycle exams will begin on Wednesday, 4th June.

- Students must be in attendance by 9:00am sharp on the first day of exams.
- For all other exam days, students should arrive at least 15 minutes before the start of each paper.
- The full exam timetable is available on the school website and at www.examinations.ie. We recommend printing a copy for easy reference.

3. School Uniform

Students are required to wear **full school uniform** while attending Supervised Study sessions and all Junior Cycle examinations.

4. Subject Level Changes

Any student wishing to change the level of a subject (e.g. from Higher to Ordinary) must submit a **completed Level Change Form**, signed by both a parent/guardian and the relevant subject teacher, by **Friday**, 30th May.

Please note: Level change requests will not be accepted on the day of an examination.

5. Uniform Donation - Sustainability Initiative

As part of our ongoing sustainability efforts, we welcome donations of clean, gently-used

email: admin@wexfordcbs.ie

school uniform items (e.g., shirts, jumpers, ties). Donations of uniform items will be accepted from Tuesday, 17th June to Friday, 20th June, and may be dropped off at school reception.

6. Book Lending Scheme

Students are reminded to return all books given under the book lending scheme (English, Maths, Gaeilge) before the end of May to facilitate the redistribution of books to other students in September.

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Michael McMahon Principal